
 

                                                        

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

Thursday, 11th January 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Nursery – Guest Reader 
 

To help promote reading for pleasure, we are introducing a ‘Guest Reader’ at the end of our Nursery session 
on a Friday.  

Curriculum impact Enjoyment of reading 

 

Proposed event Where  Nursery Classroom 

 When Each Friday 
Mornings at 11.10am and afternoons at 3pm  

  

Information We are asking for family members to come into school to read to our children. 
This could be mum, dad, cousin, grandparents,family, friends , etc.… 
 
The book can be a personal choice from home or from our school bookshelf.  
(we are happy to advise) 
 
Keep the reading time arranged a secret (from everyone!) 
 
Mystery readers will need to come to our school office on arrival and sign in.  
 
If you cannot make a Friday and would like to be a Mystery Reader then please 
see Mrs Bishop who can arrange a time with you.  

 

Action 
required 

Please use this link to sign up: 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_mlwcUHJUpuxoODE6aCJuBrOOIGOfCW7Nhpq
suKUc_g/edit?usp=sharing  
 
If you need any help with this please see one of the Nursery team 

 
Thank you for your support with this venture. We hope the surprise guest readers enjoy their time with us!  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Nursery Team 
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